
 

 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
NEW QUEENSFERRY JUNCTION - A904 EASTERN TIE- IN WORKS  

 
Further to our recently issued Flyer Ref F46, we write to inform you that, on the 
evening of Monday 11th November 2013 we will be carrying out white lining works at 
the east end of the A904 between Echline Corner and Echline Cottages.  
 
The work will commence at 8pm and is planned to be completed by 10pm. Should 
we encounter difficulties such as adverse weather we will continue beyond 10pm 
until the lining exercise is completed or we will postpone the work with a view to 
completing on an evening soon thereafter. The existing lines will be blacked out with 
suitable paint and the road status will remain unchanged after the new white lines are 
applied. 
 
The plant involved will include hot air lances in the event that the road needs to be 
dried off, a white lining wagon and site vans. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to apologise for any inconvenience our 
activities may cause and also to thank you for your patience and consideration to 
date.  
 
The works as described above are an essential part of the overall Forth Replacement 
Crossing project, which is necessary due to concerns over the long term viability of 
the existing road bridge. The new crossing will maintain a vital link in the east of 
Scotland road network which is key to the wider Scottish economy.  
 
For up to date information on the project please see Transport Scotland’s FRC  
project website www.forthreplacementcrossing.info.  
 
Should you have any queries, please contact our email 
enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info or our  Hotline on 0800 078 6910. 
  
In addition, our Contact and Education Centre, located adjacent to the Forth 
Road Bridge offices on the south side of the existing Forth Road Bridge is  
manned 09:00hrs to 17:00hrs, Monday toThursdays, 09:00hrs to 16:00hrs on 
Fridays and 10:00hrs to 16:00hrs on Saturdays to deal with enquiries and to 
supply information. 
 
Issued to – Residents in the vicinity of the works described at Echline, QDCC and 
BRIGS. 
Issue date – Friday 1st November 2013    
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